
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 4th December 2020 

What have we been learning? 

· This week the children made rain gauges in science and the chil-
dren made predictions which we look forward to seeing the results 
of. 

· In maths the children have started to learn about positions (first 1st, second 2nd , 
third 3rd) and they have enjoyed having a race to understand this. 

· In RE we introduced and sequenced the Christmas story. 

· In geography the children performed their own weather re-
ports which they really enjoyed.  

· We are in the run up to Christmas and the children have loved 
all the decorations that are cropping up around the school including a cheeky elf 
or two that have visited the classrooms! 

Just a few reminders… 

· Christmas Lunch and Christmas jumper day for children– 9th of December. 

· Panto day– 15th December. The children will need to dress in a costume from the film Cin-
derella. 

· Please see attached form for Mathseed and a copy in your child’s bookbag. 

· Have a lovely weekend! 

Thank you—Year One team 

 

 

Home Learning 

· Daily reading and phonics. 

· Mathseed lesson 57– Positions.  

· Weekly ‘Look, Cover, Write and Check’.  
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